
BARBER - RE 0000033 

Detective Corey M. Helton 
Hobbs Police Department 
301 N. Dalmont 
Hobbs, NM 88240 

RE: Model 700 Serial# (6747095 

Dear Detective Helton, 

22 April 2009 

We have completed our examination of the Model 700 rifle described above. 

We could not duplicate the concern. We inspected the entire rifle; function tested the rifle, and ran 
additional tests to simulate "slapping the bolt handle up" at no time were we able to get the firing pin 
to follow down. 

Because of a copy of a fax, included with the paper work with the rifle, from attorney Jeffrey 
Hightower, we have not made any changes to the rifle. We will be returning the rifle to your 
department in its "as received condition" with one minor exception. Some of the camouflage paint 
was removed to read the serial number. 

We have offered as a gesture of good will to install a new trigger assembly and that offer will stand 
once any legal action has been settled. 

Sincerely, 

Fred Supry, Manager 
Product Service and Law Enforcement Training 
Remington Arms Company 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, NY 13357 

Phone: 315-895-3606 
E-mail fred supry:G>rernington corn 
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